
Mineola Girls’ Lacrosse Camp 2024

Monday, July 8th - Thursday, July 11th

9am - 12pm atMineola High School

Open only to students enrolled in the Mineola UFSD entering grades 3-9
Please bring your own stick and goggles or helmet. Mouth guards will be provided

The camp is run by Assistant Varsity Lacrosse Coach: Kayla McKeveny

$100 per athlete: All payments should be made through
MySchoolBucks

Contact: kmckeveny@mineola.k12.ny.us or jjahelka@mineola.k12.ny.us
for more information

After you make the payment on MySchoolBucks,

please scan the QR code and fill out the necessary

information by 6/17.
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